Town of Freeman

Public Budget Hearing November 30, 2020

The Budget Hearing and Special Town Meeting were brought to order at 7:00 by John Leirmo. All members present. John Leirmo, Al Thompson, David Olson.

After some discussion and review of the proposed budget, John Leirmo made a motion to adopt and approve the 2021 budget using the allowable levy limit increase, David Olson seconded. Roll call vote: 7 yes – 0 No.

David Olson made a motion to approve the total 2021 highway expenditures. Al Thompson seconded. Roll call vote -7 yes -0 No.

David made a motion to adjourn the budget hearing at 7:28, John seconded.

The regular meeting of November 30, 2020 was called to order at 7:28 pm by John Leirmo.

All members present - John Leirmo, Al Thompson, and David Olson.

Peggy certified the meeting was posted in the NEIA newspaper, River Bank, P.O., Website, and the Town Shop.

Al made a motion to approve the agenda. Dave seconded.

Patrolmen hours were reviewed, Al made a motion to approve, Dave seconded. All yes.

Peggy presented the minutes from the 10/26/20 regular meeting. Approved as read.

Sacha Powell was absent. No activity in the tax account.

The November bills were reviewed. Dave made a motion to approve, Al seconded. All yes.

Old Business:

- FEMA: Peggy is working on 2018, nothing to report on 2016.
- Road Repair: Nothing to report.
- TRIP Project #15927: Engineer Ron Granger sent his certification for the completed work. All the documentation has been submitted to the County.
- Routes to Recovery: Peggy submitted the request in the amount of \$8,202.66 to the state, the rest of the funds \$3,437.34 was gifted to the County.

New Business:

- Planning and Zoning Committee: Paul Sampson stated there were a couple properties the committee members looked at.
- Building Permits: Permit requests were submitted by Erica Burger, Todd Newsome, Rick Gergen, Anthony
 Pitzenberger. Al made a motion to approve a variance for Pitzenberger. Dave made a motion to approve the
 permit requests, Al seconded. All yes.

Public Discussion:

Discussion on whether the township would consider taking over Togetherness Lane.

Next meeting will be December 28, 2020 at 7:00 pm.

Motion made by Al at 8:04 P.M. to adjourn, Dave seconded.

Peggy Thompson, Clerk